
Dear Class of 2028 Families- 

We hope you are enjoying a nice end to your 8th grade year.  It is certainly a time of celebration and 

closure as you move into your summer.  

Please see below for important updates and “to do’s” as we work towards the start of the 2024-2025 

school year: 

1.  The New Trier English Department assigns summer reading in all of our courses, but students 

do not need to begin their summer reading until late summer. We want students to enjoy their 

summer break.  Attached is a copy of New Trier’s summer reading assignment. You 

can also view summer reading assignments on the English page of the website.   

*Please make sure you purchase the correct selection for your student’s English course.  You can 

view your student’s English course selection in Power School under class registration.  The level of 

your student’s English course is indicated by the LAST DIGIT IN THE COURSE NUMBER.  

2.  If your student is enrolled in Spanish Year 3 Level 4 (Spanish 334), there is a summer reading 

assignment. Please see the attached document from the Modern & Classical Languages 

Coordinator, Bob Cummings. You can also find information about the summer reading on the 

Modern & Classical Languages page of the website.  

3.  If you have questions about iPad purchase and orientation go to the Mobile Learning Link on the 

New Trier Website.  You can also email ipadhelp@nths.net with questions. All students are 

required to purchase an iPad and attend an orientation session at the Winnetka Campus.  New Trier 

school ID photos will be taken during iPad orientation. 

4.  The Enrollment and Annual Verification form was sent in early May. This is the final step in 

enrolling at New Trier for the 2024-2025 school year. Your student will not receive a Fall Schedule 

if these forms are not complete. Please contact enrollment@nths.net with any questions.  

5.  Fee bills were sent by email mid-May. You can find information on the Incoming Webpage under 

Fees and Information.  

6.  Information about bus service/transportation was sent by email in May. Please see the 

Transportation page on our website for more information. The deadline for bus service registration 

is July 9th. 

7.  Adviser room placements will be sent by mail in mid-July. This letter will introduce your 

student’s adviser and senior helper.   

8.  Schedules for the 2024-2025 school year will be sent by email in early August. Booklists and 

information about purchasing books will be sent from Becks Bookstore at the end of June. Students 

will get information about school supplies for specific classes on the first day of school.  

9.  You will receive a “Back to School” checklist and FAQ in early August to help your student 

prepare for the first days of school. 

10.  Please check the Athletics Webpage on the New Trier website for all Fall start dates and specific 

sport information.  

11.  We are excited to have our entire Freshman Class of 2028 Orientation on the first day of school, 

Wednesday, August 21st. There are no adviser room gatherings in the week before 

school begins.  

We hope you have an enjoyable and restful summer. We are looking forward to seeing the Class of 2028 in 

August. Stay tuned to updated information on our Incoming Webpage. 

Sincerely, 

Gail Gamrath, Associate Principal          Lori Worth, Transition Coordinator 
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